

Bishops Lydeard

Church School

Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Harvey Chair of Governors: Mr David Williams

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

'That they may have life in all its fullness' John 10:10

Respect Endurance Friendship

20th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Bishops Lydeard Church School Carnival

We are pleased to share the news that we would like to invite our children and families to take part in the Bishops Lydeard Church School carnival.

Somerset enjoys carnivals throughout the winter months and we would like to celebrate the carnival tradition in school. Our previous school carnivals have always been enthusiastically received by the children and community and we do hope families can come and support their child/ren in the school procession. The details are below.

Each class has chosen a theme for their costumes and the children are invited to make a costume at home for the carnival parade. We have seen some amazing costumes in our past carnivals. The themes are:

Ladybird Class: Animals from around the world

Rabbit Class: Under the sea

Owl Class: Things that fly

Badger Class: World War 2/evacuees

Dragonfly class: The colours of carnival

The school carnival will take place on the main playground on Wednesday 16th November at 2:45pm

Parents will be invited to join us on the playground for music and the carnival parade of the different costumes. There will be a designated viewing area set out and the children will walk in a procession around the playground to show their costumes.

The children need to come to school in normal school uniform and their carnival outfit in a named bag on the day of the carnival.

If the weather is looking unsuitable, we will make a decision as to whether to proceed either the day before or by 10am on the day of the carnival. We will text parents to let them know of any changes and alternative plans.

We do hope you can attend and bring the carnival atmosphere to Bishops Lydeard Church School. We ask that if you take photos of your child/ren and other children are in the photo that they are not used on social media. If you have any questions, please email the school office.

Thank you for your continued support

Bishops Lydeard Church School

Bishops Lydeard, Taunton, Somerset. TA4 3AN

Tel: 01823 432582

www.bishopslydeardbwmat.org

